North Dumfries Pre-School Co-Operative Inc. -
92 Northumberland Street ‘

Ayr, Ontario, NOB 1E0

Phone: (519) 632-8272

December 11, 2009

Mr. Rob Deutschmann

Paquette, Travers & Deutschmann
45 Stanley Street

Ayr, ON NOB 1E0

Dear Mr. Deutschmann:

We would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you for your generous donation to our
recent “Breakfast with Santa” fundraising endeavor. With your help, the North Dumfries Pre-
school Cooperative Inc. was able to raise over $6000 towards the education of our pre-school
students.

Proceeds from the “Breakfast with Santa” will directly‘beneﬁt the positive learning experience of
our students by providing equipment and support materials for the most up-to-date curriculum
delivery.

Again, thank you for your generosity as it is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Sara Lynn Cleave and Nicola Gawaziuk

Fundraising Committee Co-Chairs
North Dumfries Pre-school Cooperative Inc.



